
March 3, 2014 
 

Comments from the UK-- Approval by Mail: PPCR Dominica: Regional Disaster 
Vulnerability Reduction Program (IBRD) 

 
Dear colleagues 
 
The UK is content to approve this project. The proposal makes a good case for the 
‘additionality’ of the climate spend to change the way infrastructure is rehabilitated. We 
welcome the capacity building elements. We are also pleased to see that a Social 
Assessment is currently underway, and that one of the development objectives of the 
project includes monitoring of male and female beneficiaries. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Anna 
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